
   

 
 
 

 
Your Bargaining Committee continues to address job 
security with the Company. Both sides agreed to recess the 
formal bargaining table in order to consult with legal counsel 
regarding proposals presented. Bargaining with the 
Company and the Mediator is scheduled to resume Monday, 
August 1st.  
 
Recent events, Mandatory/Scheduled Overtime, was funneled 
back to the Locals. Your swift notification assisted in 
resolving a critical concern for those with previous plans 
they could not reschedule. Continue the lines of open 
communication. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 


